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30 September 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 3 Fabulous Finish Wednesday 13th October 

  

We are delighted to inform you that on Wednesday 13th October, we will have the organisation, ‘MAD 

Education’ coming into Upton to complete some team building activities for the end of our topic, ‘Knowing Me, 

Knowing You’. The children will take part in an obstacle course, an 

observation post (military mission) and an A to B challenge. MAD Education 

state that they aim ‘to bring children together through communication 

tasks, increase their confidence by challenging them with team tasks, 

unlock leadership skills through problem-solving and installing core values 

such as discipline, respect, courage and kindness.’ This is the perfect way 

for us to end our first term and first topic together – working together 

as a team, communicating with one another, respecting each other and 

demonstrating kindness.  

 

Activities such as this are enjoyable and valuable in terms of new experiences and skills for pupils. The cost 

of MAD Education coming to provide us with their activities and expertise is £8.50 per child, the cost 

of the activity is payable at this time via School Money, www.eduspot.co.uk. This is a safe and secure 

way to pay online, but if you are unsure or have any difficulties logging in, please contact the School Office 

directly. 

 

The children will need to arrive at school as usual and will be collected as usual. The children will need to make 

sure they: 

 Wear sporty clothes and trainers – the children are likely to get muddy, so please bear this in mind.  

 Bring a water bottle 

 Bring suitable items for all weather conditions e.g. a coat/sun cream 

 

The 3B and 3G classes will take part in the activities in the morning and the 3R and 3Y classes will take part 

in the activities in the afternoon. 

 

Please note 3R and 3Y will swim on Monday 11th October instead of Wednesday this week. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Watmough 

Head of Year 3 

 

 

 

 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/

